
LEGAL NOTICE 

 

NOTICE OF HEARING FOR THE SPECIAL ASSESSMENT 

ROLL FOR SHETLER ROAD WATER DISTRICT, ASHLEY/WHITE ROADS 

WATER DISTRICT, AND EAST LAKE ROAD WATER DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE, is hereby given pursuant to Town Law 237 and Real Property 

Tax Law 504, that the Assessor for the Town of Richmond has 

completed the 2023 Special Assessment Roll for the Shetler Road Water 

District, the Ashley/White Roads Water District, and the East Lake Road 

Water District. A copy is filed with the Town Clerk at 8690 Main Street, 

Richmond Town Hall. 

 

FURTHER NOTICE is hereby given that the Town Board of the Town of 

Richmond will meet and hold a public hearing at the Richmond Town 

Hall, 8690 Main Street in Honeoye, NY on the 9th day of November, 

2023 at 7:00 pm, and at such hearing any owners of property in said 

water districts have the right to review the Special Assessment Roll and 

challenge if their property is located in the Shetler Road Water District, 

the Ashley/White Roads Water District, and the East Lake Road Water 

District and if the parcel is vacant or improved. 

 

 


